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                                         Principal’s Message 
 
 
Summer, 2021 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students - 
 
There is so much to be excited about this upcoming school year and we look forward to 
meeting our new Bees and saying hello to those returning to the hive. We are so 
thankful that our current plans have all of our students returning to school in person with 
a more typical bell schedule. We don’t expect to be back completely “normal” but we 
should be pretty close to that as long as COVID 19 doesn’t rebound in a negative way.  
We are also eager to introduce the Bee community to our new, talented staff members 
and we welcome them to the beehive. The Branciforte team has been busy over the 
summer preparing for the arrival of our students on Wednesday, August 11th, as this 
year will be full of new opportunities for the entire community. We couldn’t be more 
excited about the year ahead. 
 
Parents and guardians will receive a more detailed summer letter near the beginning of 
July through our school messaging/email and text system and it will also be posted on 
our website.  This letter will provide much information to help your student start the year 
off on the right foot.   
 
Mark you calendar for upcoming important events: 

● August 10   WEB Day (Welcome EveryBody) for students new to Branciforte 
● August 11 First Day Back for the 2021-22 School Year, 8:30am 
● August 31 Back to School Night 

 
We look forward to seeing all of you very soon.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Casey O’Brien - Principal 
Amy Spiers - Assistant Principal  
 


